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The Transition of Summer and Winter Uniforms

Dear Parents,

The weather has been getting hot recently, in order to allow students to cope with the weather
changes when they go to school. In order for students to wear appropriate school uniform for the
changeable weather, the school has decided that between 8" April and 3 May there will be a
transition period from winter to summer uniforms. Parents can decide whether to let their children
wear summer or winter uniforms according to the weather. Students must wear neat summer uniform
only starting from 3™ May. For more details about the winter uniform, please refer to the page 10 of

the students' handbook.

The school has contacted the school uniform dealer to buy summer school uniforms at the school
from 12:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. on 25/3 (Monday). If parents need to purchase for their children, they

can go to the school auditorium during this time.

Notes:

1. parents are requested to bring their own bags to carry uniforms purchased. If you need to buy
plastic bags, the fee is $1each.
2. Please pay in cash, WeChat Pay, Alipay or Octopus.
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